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As the Y6 Prefects, we would like to simply congratulate the Class of 2020 for graduating during
a global crisis. This was a tough year for everyone, it required substantial adaptation, cooperation,
and tolerance from each one of us. Regardless of the fact that we had around seven different
timetables, and that we were able to physically see some of our classmates on the day of the exams,
this year can be said to have definitely taught us so much, making the Y6 students in particular,
extremely resilient and buoyant. We are extremely proud of the way in which this generation faced
exams and coped with any difficulties along the way, honestly we did what many could not have
done. We will see each other again next year, for a hopefully proper graduation; nevertheless, we
would like everyone to take a moment and remember all the fun and exciting moments lived in the
school throughout the years. We encourage our classmates not to let this pandemic damage or
overshadow the amazing experiences we had at school. We wish everyone happy and safe
holidays, and hope to see you in March 2021.
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